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AMAZING TURNOUT AT WCHS! 
GRADE 12 ORIENTATION
The atmosphere at Williamsburg Charter High School on August 31st, 2023, was buzzing with excitement and 
anticipation. Parents and scholars filled the auditorium, eager to learn about what the upcoming school year 
had in store for the graduating class of grade 12. Ms. Martin, the dedicated leader of the grade 12 team, took 
center stage and began by expressing her gratitude for the remarkable turnout. She emphasized that this year 
would be crucial for the scholars as they prepared to embark on their post-secondary journeys. With a warm 
smile, she assured everyone that they were in capable hands.
The discussion kicked off with an overview of the school's expectations for the scholars. Ms. Martin stressed 
the importance of adhering to the uniform policy, reminding everyone that it not only promoted a sense of unity 
but also prepared them for future professional environments. Discipline was another key topic addressed, 
emphasizing a restorative approach that aimed to foster growth and understanding rather than punishment.



                During the discussion on discipline, Ms. Martin emphasized the importance of maintaining a positive and 
respectful learning environment. She highlighted the significance of restorative practices, encouraging students to take 
responsibility for their actions and make amends when conflicts arise. The grade 12 College and  Career Team, Ms. 
Leslie- Smith  and  Ms. De Lyon also touched upon the significance of college and career readiness, providing valuable 
insights into college application deadlines, scholarship opportunities, and alternative pathways such as vocational 
training or entrepreneurship.
Recognizing the crucial role that families play in supporting their children's educational journey, Ms. Pink, the WCHS  
Parent Coordinator, shared an array of resources available to both students and parents. She informed families about 
various youth opportunities like internships, community service programs, and extracurricular activities that can 
enhance students' skills and broaden their horizons. As the meeting drew to a close, scholars were pleasantly surprised 
by the chance to retake their student IDs. This ensured that everyone had an updated identification card. Grade 12 is 
off to an Amazing start. Go Wolverines!!!
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